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GOALS 

To come up with at least one new fundraiser.   

To find places in the community where Lions can make a difference.   

To increase membership by at least 5 new members.   
 

I will not meet one goal without your help.  However, I know you will go the extra step and help when 

asked because Lions – We Serve.  I look forward to a good year in Lionism with this club and I thank 

you in advance for all you cooperation and hard work. 
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 

A big thanks to Past President, Lion Paul Russell for leading our club in a positive direction.  He has set 

a lofty bar for me to reach.  With your help I will succeed.  Two of my goals are to have all members 

attend at least one dinner meeting as well as participate in at least one of our many projects during the 

year. 
 

PANCAKE BREAKFAST 

Lion Rose Russell has made plans for a Pancake Breakfast August 1st in conjunction with Newton 

Park’s USAC Go Kart Race on the same day.  To be involved call Lion Rose at 784-9094 or email 

rosewrussell@gmail.com for work assignment. 
 

DUES 

2009-10 membership dues are due now.  Dues are $40.  Due to an increase in Lion Club International 

and State fees we are obligated to pay $56. per member which leaves a shortfall of over $1000.  If you 

wish to help reduce this shortfall please add a $16 donation along with your $40 membership dues.  A 

change in the By-Laws is necessary to increase membership dues so look for an increase next year. 
 

4H FAIR 

Our booth at the fair turned record sales.  A final profit amount will be determined after all of our 

expense receipts are tallied.  A big thanks to all who worked!  A special Lion Roar goes out to Lion 

Mike Wozny who put in countless hours lining up workers and picking up supplies.  Lion Mike was 

assisted by Lion Rob Hochschild who also did a great job. 
 

PICNIC 

If you missed our picnic Saturday at the Cove you missed a great time.  83 members, spouses, relatives 

and prospective members attended.  Three peopled asked for member applications and former Indiana 

Governor Joe Kernan paid us a visit during our meal. 
 

PRIDE RIDE 

Lion Jim Foster and Lion Anne Weber are finalizing plans for the Pride Ride on Saturday, August 1st.  

Your help is needed.  Call Lion Jim at 291-9076 to see how you can help. 
 

 

 

If the success of projects depends on your participation, how successful would we be?  Get involved – 

Serve. 
 

Lion Dave Grenert 

Serving You to Serve Others 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Saturday, August 1 – Pride Ride 

Saturday, August 1 – Pancake Breakfast 

Tuesday, August 11 – Board Meeting, Scout Hall 

  

mailto:rosewrussell@gmail.com

